
 

Follow us on Social Media 

                 Facebook: The Glenn Minnetonka 

 

            Instagram: glenn_minnetonka 

 

    TwiƩer: @GlennMinnetoka 



Meet Lina Ness: Front Desk Receptionist 
· I was born and raised in Farmington, MN and moved to Eden                

Prairie with my family. 

· I am the second eldest out of three siblings . I’m really close to 
each and every one of them. My older sister is named Hailey and 
she’s just a year older than me, and I have two younger siblings:: 
one brother named Reece and a little sister named Arianna that  
attend Eden Prairie High School. My parents are my biggest role 
models; they’ve taught me everything I know and have been the 
greatest supporters in all my life evets. Their names are Reid and 
Marie, and they’ve been married for 20 years, 

· I am currently pursuing my dreams of becoming a LPN, and                 
hopefully RN as well at Rasmussen University. Ever since I was a 
little girl it has been my goal to become a nurse and work in the Medical Field. I’ve always 
had a passion for helping people, learning more in medicine, and giving people a great                
support system. 

· I currently work at a Radiologist place and got promoted recently to Supervisor. It keeps me 
on my toes, but I love every minute of it. 

· During my free time I do love reading books: my favorite book is The Great Gatsby or Pride 
and Prejudice. I like spending time with my friends and family. I binge watch either my                           
favorite show or Disney movies whenever I can. I am currently loving the show called                    
Yellowstone.  

· My favorite artists are Benson Boone and 
Morgan Wallen. 

· I recently co-parent  a 13 week old little 
white terrier dog with my older sister. His 
name is Tucker. I have a family dog as 
well named Miles who is a Yorkie. 

· I travel around a lot with my family. I am a 
big cruiser, so my family and I always go 
every year between January and February to escape the winter cold. 



Families have the right to meet with other 
family members at The Glenn Minnetonka. 
We have reserved the Chapel every                   
second Wednesday of the Month at 
5:00pm. Please note this meeting is not attended by a staff 
person,  unless requested by the families participating.   

Carissa Jacobson is the designated staff member to provide 
support and follow-up as needed. She is happy to assist with 
coordinating a speaker if there is interest in a particular topic. 
Please contact Carissa at  952-345-4408 or at                                            
CJacobson@greatlakesmc.com if you have any                     
questions. Thank you to all of our families!!!  

Welcome New Staff Members  

Taylor Boeser: Receptionist 

Lisandro Martinez:                   
Housekeeper  

Patience Mitchell: Resident Assistant 

Happy Anniversary to Our Staff 

Celebrating 10 
Years: Christopher 
Adhanja 

Celebrating 9 Years: 
Tenzing Kinzom &                      
Palden Lhamo 

Celebrating 4 Years:                          
Carleen Steen (Unidine) 

Celebrating 1 Year:                                                
Adam Kennedy (Unidine)                                       



Attention Residents 

In order to best serve each of you, it’s important that we are 
aware of all residents who use oxygen and/or power recliners. In 
the event of an extended power loss, we need to ensure we know 
of the folks who may need additional support.  Please check with 

the front desk to ensure you are on our list.  

Visits with Tiptoe:                           
The Therapy Donkey 

 

Thursday, January 2nd 

2:30 pm in the Chapel 
 

***Don’t forget to bring                 
your camera!! 

 

Invite your                             
friends & families! 

 

  


